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310 CITY HALL 

15 WEST KELLOGG BOULEVARD 

SAINT PAUL, MN 55102-1615 

Marcia Moermond, Legislative Hearing Officer 

EMAIL:  legislativehearings@ci.stpaul.mn.us 

PHONE:  (651) 266-8585    FAX:  (651) 266-8574 

 

 

March 30, 2016 

     

 

Cal Prince, Property Manager 

PO Box 683 

Anoka MN 55303 

 

VIA EMAIL:  princecrs@yahoo.com 

 

Re: Appeal for Property at 908 Beech Street 

 

Dear Mr. Prince: 

 

This is to confirm that on March 22, 2016 at the Legislative Hearing, Nhia Vang, Deputy 

Legislative Hearing Officer recommended continuing the above-referenced matter to Legislative 

Hearing on April 12, 2016 at 1:30 p.m. in Room 330 City Hall.  There will be an inspection to 

be done by Leanna Shaff, Fire Inspector, on April 11.  She will give a staff report on April 12 to 

confirm whether the items have been addressed.   

 

Any questions, you may contact me at 651-266-8563. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

/s/ 

 

Mai Vang 

Legislative Hearing Coordinator 

 

Cc: Fire Supervisors 

 James Thomas 

 James Swartwood, 5537 Dupont Ave S, Mpls MN 55419 
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